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     The holidays are approaching and we at Small Wonders Nursery & Daycare, 

Inc. are still thinking and planning safe ways to celebrate with your children, for 

example theme days.  Any COVID safe activities that we will do will be posted and 

a letter will be sent home to keep parents informed. 

     At this time, all events and activities (i.e. Thanksgiving Feast & Christmas 

Concert) typically held during the months of November and December at Small 

Wonders are canceled due to the ongoing pandemic. 

Reminder of Days that Small Wonders Nursery & Daycare, Inc. is closed: 

➢ Wednesday, November 11, 2020 – Veterans Day 

➢ Wednesday, November 25, 2020 – 12PM closing 

➢ Thursday, November 26, 2020 – Thanksgiving 

➢ Friday, November 27, 2020 – Day after Thanksgiving 

➢ Wednesday, December 23, 2020 – 12PM closing 

➢ Thursday, December 24, 2020 – Christmas Eve 

➢ Friday, December 25, 2020 – Christmas Day 

➢ Thursday, December 31, 2020 – 3PM closing 

➢ Friday, January 1, 2021 – New Year’s Day 

Any weather-related closings or delays will be broadcasted by the Rhode Island 

Broadcasters Association and will also be posted on Small Wonder Nursery & 

Daycare, Inc. Facebook page. 

For the safety of all, we need parents to do the following: 

➢ If you planning any travel over the holiday season, a reminder that per the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts Travel order, a negative COVID test or a 

14-day quarantine is required prior to returning to Small Wonders Nursery & 

Daycare, Inc., if you have traveled to a state that is not deemed low-risk.  

Please be sure to check the Massachusetts Department of Public Health 

website or Mass.gov for the current listings of states deemed low-risk as this 

list is actively changing. 



 

➢ If your child has already received their flu shot, please be sure to provide us 

with a copy for his/her file.  As a reminder, per the Department of Public 

Health, a flu shot is required for all children attending schools by December 

31, 2020. 

 

➢ If your child has had to take a COVID test for any reason, we need to be 

informed and provided a copy of the results, including the date in which the 

test was administered. 

 

➢ It is important to read and answer the COVID-19 symptom screening 

questionnaire honestly and accurately on the days that your child attends 

Small Wonders.  We will continue to provide all safety precautions for child 

and family, as well as our staff.   

 

➢ Please be sure to dress your children appropriately for outside and that all 

coats are labeled.   

 

Happy Hannukah, Merry Christmas, and Happy 2021!!! 

 

Marilyn E. Bonner – Director 

Small Wonders Nursery & Daycare, Inc. 
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COVID-19 SYMPTOM SCREENER 

Have you or someone in your household been in contact with, been 

diagnosed with, or is thought to have COVID-19? 

_____ YES 

_____ NO 

 

Have you or anyone in your household traveled internationally in the last 14 

days? 

_____ YES 

_____ NO 

 

Do you currently have any of the following (select all that apply): 

_____ A cough 
 

_____ Muscle Paid 

 
_____ 

Shortness of breath  
or difficulty 
breathing 

 
_____ 

 
A sore throat 

    
_____ Fever _____ Gastrointestinal 

symptoms 
(diarrhea, nausea, 
vomiting) 
 

_____ Abdominal Pain _____ New loss of taste or 
smell 
 

_____ Chills _____ Fatigue 
 

_____ Unexplained Rash _____ Headache 
 

_____ None of the above   
 




